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70 Brookwater Parade 
Lyndhurst, 3975 

Phone: 8768 6700 
Fax: 8768 6799 

lyndhurst.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
Website: www.lyndhurstps.vic.edu.au 

General Points of Information for Parents 
Friday, February 07, 2025 

To follow are a few general points of information for parents: 

Medication 

We CANNOT give medication of any kind, without your written permission. If you need your child medicated during 
the day, whether on a short term or long term basis, you must fill out a medication form, available from the office. 
The information that you send should have full information as to dosages, times, indications for use and permission 
for the medication to be administered. This information should be given to the office along with all medication in 
original containers. If the medication is for ongoing issues such as ADHD or asthma, a full management plan should 
be given to the school on the appropriate form. 

Student accident insurance and ambulance cover 

Parents are reminded that the Department of Education does not provide personal accident insurance or ambulance 
cover for students. Parents and guardians of students who do not have student accident insurance or ambulance 
cover, are responsible for paying the cost of medical treatment for injured students, including the cost of ambulance 
attendance or transport as well as any other transport costs. It is the responsibility of parents or guardians to look 
into their preferred options in regard to accident insurance and ambulance cover. It is highly recommended that 
families consider ambulance cover, in particular. In the event of a serious accident or illness, we will call an 
ambulance, regardless of whether you have ambulance membership or not. The costs for ambulance transport can 
be very high. I suggest all parents investigate Ambulance Victoria membership. 


